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Having grown up in neighbouring Hampshire and visited Stonehenge throughout my childhood - taking
children and grandchildren to visit as an adult; I cannot believe National Highways could be allowed to summit
such a proposal close to an Iconic WORLD HERITAGE SITE. Climate change, vehicle emissions, other
environmental issues are being ignored. Saving the planet is today's mantra - how does this scheme help?

If we can't save Stonehenge for our grandchildren's grandchildren what are we doing??? There is another
solution follow that route! National Highways current proposal is flawed.

A Nation who doesn't value it's past doesn't deserve a future.

70 year old pensioner.

Lorna knight






